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Lizzie Lewis <lizzie@eubankslegal.com>

Proposed Waiver for ENP Gray Whales / Update on NEPA Process
Laurie Beale - NOAA Federal <laurie.beale@noaa.gov> Mon, Feb 24, 2020 at 4:19 PM
To: Bill Eubanks <bill@eubankslegal.com>, Brett Sommermeyer <brett@seashepherdlegal.org>, Brian Gruber
<bgruber@ziontzchestnut.com>, Catherine Pruett <catherine@seashepherdlegal.org>, DJ Schubert <dj@awionline.org>,
Elizabeth Lewis <lizzie@eubankslegal.com>, Georgia Hancock <georgia@awionline.org>, Marc Slonim
<mslonim@ziontzchestnut.com>, Margaret Owens <pcpwhales@gmail.com>, Michael Gosliner <mgosliner@mmc.gov>, Nick
Fromherz <nick@seashepherdlegal.org>, Wyatt Golding <wgolding@ziontzchestnut.com>
Cc: Chris Mcnulty <chris.mcnulty@noaa.gov>, Cailtin Imaki <caitlin.imaki@noaa.gov>, Grace Ferrera
<grace.ferrara@noaa.gov>

Parties,
In consideration of some of the information presented at the November 2019 hearing, NMFS has 
determined that preparing a supplemental draft environmental impact statement would benefit the public 
and the agency’s decision-making. We expect the SDEIS to evaluate information related to the 2019 UME 
as well as any other appropriate updated information and intend to publish a notice announcing 
preparation of the SDEIS later this week. There will be a 45-day public comment period for the SDEIS.  
Please let me know if you have any questions about this.

Regards,
Laurie

-- 
Laurie K Beale
Attorney-Advisor, Northwest Section
NOAA Office of General Counsel
U.S. Department of Commerce
7600 Sand Point Way NE
Seattle, WA 98115
tel. 206-526-6327 (office)
      206-639-1214 (mobile) 
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